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[EXTERNAL]:	Reminder	-	Notice	Regarding	Mandatory	Use	of	Online	Portal	for
the	Submission	of	the	Public	Notification	and	Outreach	Form	update

The	New	Jersey	Department	of	Environmental	Protection	(Department)	is	sending
this	listserv	as	a	reminder	that	in	accordance	with	N.J.A.C.	7:26C-1.6(c),	the	use	of
the	Public	Notification	Online	Service	will	become	mandatory	Monday,	December
7,	2020.	The	Department	will	no	longer	accept	the	Public	Notification	and
Outreach	Form,	or	supporting	documentation,	submitted	on	paper	or	by	e-mail,
after	that	date.

Additional	information	regarding	this	can	be	found	in	the	September	10,	2020
Department	listserv	"New	Jersey	Register	Notice	Regarding	Mandatory	Use	of
Online	Portal	for	the	Submission	of	the	Public	Notification	and	Outreach	Form"
available	at
https://www.nj.gov/dep/srp/srra/listserv_archives/2020/20200910_srra.html

Celebrating	its	50th	anniversary	in	2020,	the	New	Jersey	Department	of
Environmental	Protection	is	dedicated	to	protecting	New	Jersey's	environment	and
public	health.	The	agency	prioritizes	addressing	climate	change,	protecting	New
Jersey's	water,	revitalizing	its	communities	and	managing	and	promoting	its
natural	and	historic	resources.

For	the	most	recent	information	about	the	DEP,	follow	its	Twitter	feed	at
@NewJerseyDEP	or	visit	www.nj.gov/dep.
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